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Mr. Emile Stieffel 
Aurora Country Club Catering 
5244 General Meyer Ave. 
New Orleans, LA 70 130 

April 13, 201 1 

Dear Emile: 

On behalf of the Preservation Resource Center's Board of 
Directors and staff, as well as the Julia Jump committee, 
thank you for supporting the 34'd Annual Julia Jump. The 
delicious local food you provided was a huge hit with our 
partygoers and an excellent addition to our menu. Your generous 
contribution helped guarantee the overall success of the event and 
allowed the PRC to meet its financial goals during this major 
fundraiser. 

Supporters such as you allow the Preservation Resource 
Center to support the New Orleans community by saving historic 
buildings and rejuvenating our neighborhoods for future 
generations. With your continued support, we will help our local 
elderly and disabled residents return to their homes, remove blight 
from neighborhoods, increase homeownership opportunities, and 
educate the community about New Orleans' unique history and 
architecture. 

Your contribution is greatly appreciated, and we hope to work 
with you again next year. Together, we will preserve, restore and 
revitalize New Orleans! 

! 

Sincerely, 


